
 
 

Words to Action 
Ending Systemic Racism, Police Brutality, and Inequality 

 

Todd & Weld LLP adds its collective voice to those working to end institutional and systemic 
racism, police brutality, and inequality.  In the last months alone, we have watched together 
the horrific killings of George Floyd, Ahmaud Arbery, and Breonna Taylor.  The cycle of events 
like this that repeat themselves, generation after generation, must be broken.  As a law firm, 
we have a commitment to equal justice for everyone, and believe this is no time for us to be 
silent or to stay on the sidelines.   
 

Taking Action  
  

To actively support efforts to affect positive change through the legal process and honor victims 
of color who were failed by that process, Todd & Weld has made a substantial donation to the 
Civil Rights and Restorative Justice Project at Northeastern University School of Law directed by 
Professor Margaret Burnham.  For more information, please visit: 
https://crrj.northeastern.edu/home/restorative-justice/.   
 

Advancing Careers 
 

Black lives matter.  Todd & Weld remains committed to efforts to combat systemic racism and 
inequality and to the hiring, promotion, and retention of lawyers and staff of color.   
 


